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NOTICE OF MILL CREEK ROAD AT 70TH AVE  

BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 
The Mill Creek Rd bridge will be replaced this year. Mill Creek Rd and 70th Ave will both 
be closed in April. 70th Ave is scheduled to open by August 1st and Mill Creek Road is 
scheduled to open before the end of November. 
 
The closure on Mill Creek Rd will be from west of 70th Ave to east of the bridge, and 70th 
Ave will be closed from Mill Creek Rd to approximately 600’ south of that intersection to 
allow for a minor realignment. No traffic will be allowed through either work site. 
 
Please always obey posted construction signs and note that the contractor, Bent, LLC, 
is responsible for establishing the construction schedule and will install and maintain the 
designated detour route throughout the closure. 
 
Marion County will have inspectors on site during most construction activities. Do not 
hesitate to report any questions or concerns to the inspector who will be happy to 
answer your questions and provide assistance.  
 
To learn more about the Mill Creek Road Bridge Replacement visit our website at 
http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Engineering/Pages/default.aspx, click on “Construction 
Projects” and then “Mill Creek Road Bridge 1505 Replacement”. 
 
If you have other questions about this project, please contact Chuck Williams at 503-
588-5036 or ConstructionProjects@co.marion.or.us for assistance. Be sure to tell us 
which project you are writing about. 
 
Puede solicitar este communicado en otro idioma, solicitar un traductor, u otras 
peticiones. Para hacerlo favor de ponerse en contacto con Maribel Pena Leon al 503-
588-5036, por lo menos 2 días de trabajo habiles antes de la fecha de la reunión. 
 
 

MARION COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AND BENT, LLC. 
APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION  

DURING CONSTRUCTION 


